
TO: Public Health & Safety Committee 

FROM: Jon Weiks, Chief of Police 

DATE: April 12, 2022 

SUBJECT: Police Reform Legislative Update 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
No action is requested.  This is for discussion only.  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
The 2022 legislative session recently concluded.  As such, I will be providing the committee 
an overview of the changes to the police reform legislation previously enacted in 2021. 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
2020 Strategic Priority:  “Provide and Sustain Quality Public Safety Services” 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

This is for discussion only. 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
There are no fiscal notes. 

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
There are no attachments. 


